
 
 
5th March 2019 

Year 1 Trip 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
On Wednesday 20th March, children will be visiting Chirk Castle to support our current curriculum. 
 
Children will require a packed lunch that can be provided from Edsential or if you prefer to bring 
your own packed lunch that is fine, but please remember to put it in a named carrier bag.  Please 
complete and return the reply slip below before Friday 8th March to help us with the smooth 
organisation of this trip.  
 
Children are required to wear school uniform but trainers would be appropriate or strong shoes as 
well as a warm hooded coat. 
 
The cost of this trip is over £15.00 per pupil, so we would kindly ask for a voluntary contribution of 
£10.00 per pupil towards the cost of this lovely experience. There is no obligation to contribute and 
no pupil will be excluded on this visit.  However, if there are insufficient voluntary contributions, the 
visit is likely to be cancelled. ParentPay in the preferred payment method and you can pay by 
instalments. If you need a copy of your log-on details, please inform the school office. 
 
We will be leaving at 8.30am, so please ensure your child is in school at 8.15am as we will not be 
able to wait for any late children. We will return in time for the end of the normal school day.  
Please also make sure your child has their inhaler with them if they need one and the school office 
always has an up-to-date contact number. 
 
Thank you for your continuing support. 
 

Mrs Pike, Mrs Thorne, Miss Cheesman  

 & Miss Stevenson 

Class Teachers 

 
 

 

Somerville Primary School – Chirk Castle – 20th March 2019 
 
Child’s Name………………………………………………………………………Class …………………... 
 
Emergency number…………………………………………………………………………………………... 
 
 My child would like a free universal packed lunch supplied by Edsential* 
 

 My child will bring their own packed lunch* 
 

*please tick one box above only 
 

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £…………  
 

I have paid £………………… via ParentPay 
 
 

Please return before Friday 8th March, thank you for your co-operation  
and any money contribution you have made is much appreciated. 


